Building Plans

While the idea of having our own building in which all our Alford material is housed may seem a little far out to some folks now, it is not unreasonable. There are over 20,000 potential members in the country!

The library, which is the subject of a separate article in this newsletter, will someday require space outside a member's home. It also will soon reach a size to make its movement from one officer to another after elections impractical. In addition to the library, Gil Alford has a computer system, microfilm reader with

considerable microfilms, and about 30 feet of notebooks and other references which will require storage and operating space when he is no longer able to carry on his work.

No action is required at this time, but members should keep it in the backs of their minds. If any would like to make a donation to a future building program, funds will be accepted as such. Those who might have an appropriate property, land and/or building, which they would be willing to deed to the Association, we would appreciate knowing about that.